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Alexander Gunyon

From:
Sent: 03 June 2024 09:50
To: Consultations
Subject: PROPOSED TYLER HILL, BLEAN, ROUGH COMMON ( THBRC ) HOUSING 

EXPANSION, 2,000 ( ? ) HOUSES.

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear ConsultaƟons, 
 
We write as a local Tyler Hill based business. 
 
Will you please consider the following:- 
 
# The proposed development will destroy the rural nature of the THBRC area and will create a Canterbury Urban 
sprawl, which we are not in favour of. 
 
# Immensely increased traffic flows will inundate an already overloaded road / lane/ cycle way / footpath network 
and make travel for business ( and social ) purposes even more difficult and less safe. 
 
# Inhabitants and businesses remain established here /moved to here, ( oŌen at a premium price ) in this THBRC 
“triangle “, to evade the urbanisaƟon, crowding and danger that this scheme will create.    
 
# At grass roots level this scheme seems to be very unpopular with local businesses and inhabitants, surely the plan 
is not to antagonise the electorate ?    
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Des Redmond. 
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